Doug Noble

To: George Tannahill (GTANNAHI@fcc.gov)
Subject: FCC ID: NIYNWP19

George,

Could you please dismiss this grant as the ID number is wrong. It should be MWP instead of NWP.

Thank you,
Doug Noble

Douglas E. Noble
Examining Engineer
American TCB, Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave.
McLean, VA 22101

email: dnoble@americanTCB.com
alternate email: dnoblel@cox.net

direct number: 480-820-3830

corporate phone: 703-847-4700

corporate fax: 703-847-6888
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